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13 September 2023 

 

Breaktime Bagels – Year 3/4 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our school is part of a scheme which helps further support our 

families in this time of increasing costs.   

The National School Breakfast Programme is funded by the 

Department for Education and run by Family Action to support 

schools in England to provide children with a healthy option for the 

school day. 

This enables us to provide bagels at breaktime as an option for all our children in Years 3&4. 

During Key Stage 1, children receive fruit at their breaktimes as their healthy snack, but as 

you will be aware, this does not continue into Key Stage 2. We offer the children the 

opportunity to have bread-based snack at breaktime. Currently the offer is for bagels.  

 

Please see the attached allergen sheet for your information.  If you do not wish for your child 

to be offered this breaktime snack, or if they are allergic to any of the ingredients, please 

speak with your child’s class teacher or email the school office at 

ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org  

Kind regards 

 
Mr R Ferris 

Headteacher 
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